

## **Ealing Council**

Gurpreet Kaur

request-837921-367551cc@whatdotheyknow.com

Ealing Council Freedom of Information 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor, North East Perceval House 14-16 Uxbridge Road London W5 2HL

Tel: (020) 8825 5000 Email: foirequests@ealing.gov.uk

Your ref: Our ref: Extension: Date:

22-0270 0208 825 8367 29<sup>th</sup> March 2022

Dear Gurpreet Kaur,

## FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received by the Council on 1st March 2022.

## Your request:

Could you please disclose how many council employees have been suspended over allegations of fraud? How many of those were suspended on full pay?

If you are able to, please provide some detail on the type of fraud committed

Please provide an annual break down from 2017-2021.

Your request has been assessed and the following information is provided in response:

Employees suspended from duty, by calendar year, all on full pay:

2017: 2:

Blue Badge misuse

Cash theft

2018: 0 2019: 0 2020: 0 2021: 0

You are free to use this information for your own use, including for non-commercial research purposes. It may also be used for the purposes of news reporting. Any other type of re-use, for example publishing the information, issuing copies to the public or marketing, will require our permission as copyright holder. If you intend to re-use this information in this manner you must apply to us.

If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been handled, you can request a review within the next 40 working days by writing to the Information Governance Team at: foirequests@ealing.gov.uk.

Or by post to: Freedom of Information 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor, North East Perceval House 14-16 Uxbridge Road London W5 2HL

Details of complaints process can be found at:

http://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/200640/freedom\_of\_information/1550/making\_a\_complaint\_or\_appeal

If, having exhausted our review procedure, you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you will have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire, SK9 5AF www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Kam Ubhi Information Governance Officer